General Meeting 8 July 2022
Corvette Owners Club of San Diego

Attendance: David Baker ,Bill Belt, Brian Bowman, Steve Bronstein, Sam Campbell, George
Dauphine, Chris & Janet Dawes, Dino & Darcy Dimuzio, Roberta Degener, Chris Spencer, John &
Amie Garapich, Craig Gillam, Doug Hall, Walt & Marilyn Hefty, Glen & Shelley Honig, Donna
Johnson, Tom Kelly, Jim Kistner, Sam Lewis, Craig Moya, Scott Norton, Jay Orband, Gilbert Peet,
Bob Pratt, Doug Ray, Steve & Sue Royce, Bill & Lin Siepert, Brian Storrs, Robert Swanson, Chris
Teague, Rod & Linda Weinssenberger, Charles & Connie Williams.

President George Dauphine called the meeting to order @ 6:30pm. Board Members were
introduced.

Club News. HRE Wheels has announced a 25% discount on their Flow Form Wheels. It's a
limited time offer and a deeper discount than our standard club discount rate.

Thank you to Craig Gillam, Gilbert Peet, Sam Lewis, George Dauphine, Steve & Sue Royce, Jerry
& Paola Potts, Chuck Makray, & Jim & Vicki Lassitner for driving in the Rancho Bernardo 4" of
July Parade.

Marc Lewis is the first prospective club member to receive a $10 discount certificate from the
club to be used at his second meeting at Elijah’s.

Treasurers Report. Sue reports a bank balance of $37,961.30. About $8,000 is monies from
MSA registrations & donations.

MSA. There are 166 registrations to date. The MOPAR Car Show is 16 July. Craig encourages our
members to attend, he would like at least 16 members to join with him. Craig will plan a time
and place to meet-up for the club to arrive together. A link to the show is on our webpage.
Confirmed 24 people for mark & park. MORE HELP IS NEEDED! Contact Steve Bronstein or Bob
Pratt.

Janet has 30 raffle gifts, 5 more items received tonight. Janet requests more wine donations as
she attaches then to gift certificates.

The week after MSA a Mexican Feist Thank You Buffet for all the MSA Volunteers will be held at
the Dawes home. A tentative budget of $500 was discussed.

Members are asked to bring a flat of water to the next General Meeting.

San Diego Auto Salon is this year’s $1,000 raffle prize.

Load-in & envelope stuffing at the Blind Center is Friday, August 12.

NCM. David Baker displayed the art work for the new COCSD banners to be used at MSA and
other club events. He has also designed new cards for members to pass out to prospective
members.

Raffle was held. Meeting adjourned @ 7:27pm.

Respectively Submitted,






